Ouija Boards, Ghosts, Spirits, Demons – close encounters with other entities.

Thank you for participating in this exciting book project. Stories are anonymous. Deadline for submission: 15th Aug 2018. Please submit the form by email to spirit@booglez.com  

1. First name:

	


2. City, Country: e.g. Newcastle, UK
	


3. When did this happen? e.g. 1997
	


4. Memory – tell us what happened, who was there (other witnesses), where were you? 

	


5. Since this event – has anything else happened?

	


6. Prior to this point, had you believed in ghosts, spirit possession or ouija boards etc.,?

	


7. Anything else you’d like to add?

	


Thank you for taking the time to fill in this questionnaire. The purpose of the book is to document the encounters that people have had with spirits. There are people who don’t believe demons, spirits or ghosts exist and they think things like ouija boards are ‘just a bit if fun’. There is so much going on in the spiritual realm right now!  Sharing your experience is useful because it raises awareness. It is believed that we’re in spiritual warfare right now. These things are real and the more people who know about it – the better.

Lisa Newton. Author. 

lisa@lisanewton.co.uk 

Please submit the form by email to spirit@booglez.com 



INTERNAL INFO:

We’ll send you a draft PDF copy by email, and the final hardcopy by post.

Mobile number:

Email:
Address:

Sometimes we ‘suggest’ stories to schools / media contacting us – would you be interested in speaking opportunities? Yes [  ]    No [  ]

